
Woolston Eyes Conservation Group 

Thank you for your interest in obtaining a permit to visit Woolston Eyes Nature Reserve No. 3 and 
No.4 beds. Our application process is currently closed whilst we make changes to our systems 
and will be operational again on 1st January 2025. 

If you have any questions about permits and applying please contact us by email at 
info@woolstoneyes.com 

 
John Blundell 
WECG 
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